
Headteacher’s Update Monday 16th September 
What is happening this week?  

Medical and contact details 
We need the most up-to-date details for you and your child.  Please access the Arbor App and check that 
the information we hold for you is correct.  This includes dietary, medical and contact details.  Please do this 
by 27th Sept, at which point we will use the details for the rest of the academic year. 
We send messages of “mid-term importance” via the Arbor app so do have it set up to use.  Your account 
on the app can be activated with the email address we hold for you at RTS. Contact the Office if you need 
help with this.   
 
Friends   
On Friday 27th September the Friends will be supporting the  
MacMillian coffee morning.  Tea, coffee and cake will be served from 9am 
in the hall. Takeaway will be available. Volunteers are needed to serve in the 
hall. If you can volunteer please email   richardtaylorfriends@gmail.com 
 
Cakes!! 
The Friends are asking families from all classes to bake for the above event. Every child will have the oppor-
tunity to buy a cake for 20p on the day. If you are baking please remember no nuts, and if your cake is glu-
ten or dairy free please label appropriately.  There will be cakes available for every child with dietary re-
quirements. 
 
Please join us for our first friends meeting on Monday 23rd September at 7pm. The meeting will be in the 
staff room. Come to the office and we will let you in. 
 
We have signed up with the Cashpot for Schools scheme.  If you shop at ASDA 
please make sure that you register with the scheme so the school can benefit.  
THANK YOU! 
 
Lunch meal price 
Due to the continuing increase in food and energy costs, our meal price has in-
creased since the last academic year.  The price per meal is £2.65.  We continue to 
offer at least 2 or 3 options per day and all menus can be found using the link to our website:  School Meals 
| Richard Taylor School, Harrogate (rtsharrogate.com)  
 
Alpha course with HOPE Harrogate 
If you’re curious or have questions about faith then Hope Church are hosting an Alpha course this autumn.  
Use the following link for more information:   Alpha Harrogate - Home  
 
Free eye test for children 
The NHS have made us aware that they are offering free eye tests for children. See the link below: 
Sight Tests - NHS (www.nhs.uk)  
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Monday 16th 3:20pm Meet the class teacher - Coverdale 

Wednesday 18th morning M&M Productions: Wizard of Oz 

Wednesday 18th Yr1/2 football team will be taking part in the Sporting Influence 
competition at Harrogate High School after school.  

Wednesday 18th 3:20pm Meet the class teacher - Swaledale, Nidderdale 
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